[image: qg3s]Cabinet – November 2008
Increase to the penalty unit value 
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Minister Assisting the Premier in Western Queensland

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Cabinet considered an increase to the penalty unit value from $75 to $100.
2. Cabinet approved an increase in the penalty unit amount from $75 to $100 to reflect movements in the Consumer Price Index, commencing 1 January 2009.
3. Cabinet approved the penalty unit increase be reviewed every three years to take account of CPI increases.
4. Cabinet approved amendments to the Penalties and Sentences Act 1992 to effect this increase for introduction into the Legislative Assembly.


5. Attachments
· Penalties and Sentences and Other Acts Amendment Bill 2008
· Explanatory Notes; Correction to Explanatory Notes
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